
Editor's Note

We are pleased to announce that Albion will begin reviewing
books concerning British history and politics in its eleventh volume
which begins in June 1979. Professor R.J.Q. Adams of Texas A & M
University, whose fine study of Lloyd George and the Ministry of
Munitions was published last year, will be the editor for book re-
views.

There is at present no convenient single place to which British his-
torians can turn for comprehensive, scholarly, and timely book re-
views in their field. Albion intends to provide this forum to serve the
interests of our profession. This will require a large commitment of
space, but we do not believe that it will cut down on our printing of
articles and the proceedings of the Conference on British Studies.

Enclosed with this issue is a form that we invite you to fill up and
return to Professor Adams at the Department of History, Texas A &
M University, College Station, Texas 77843. We will, of course, need
your help with this reviewing service. With these forms we should be
better able to find the most appropriate reviewers from among our
colleagues. If there is no form available, please write to Professor
Adams, and provide him with a short scholarly vita and indicate by
rank the fields in which you can review. Thanks.
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